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Physical Therapists should not insert acupuncture needle or practice acupuncture 

without a license to practice acupuncture, line 38. This should be removed. 

Naturopaths do not practice acupuncture without an  license, chiropractor do not 

practice needle insertion or acupuncture without an acupuncture license. This is not 

taught in PT schools and should not be included in the PT scope of practice. 


